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Outcome 1 - Employment 

Department of Employment Question No. EM0851_15

Senator Cameron asked on 3 June 2014 on proof Hansard page 28 

Question

Table sent to Treasury 

Senator CAMERON:  So you sent that one graph. Was that the only graph you sent 
to Treasury? Sorry—the table. Ms Taylor:  I will check that, Senator. But what we are 
specifically looking for from Treasury is advice on our calculation of the fifth year and 
that the projection that we have made is in accordance with what they would consider 
to be appropriate. So the only thing that we would send to Treasury would be those 
projections and presumably our methodology. 

Answer

On 12 February 2014, the Department of Employment sent to the Treasury and a 
number of other agencies a table showing the industry distribution of the projected 
employment growth of 838,100 over the five years to November 2018 (as published 
in the 2014 edition of Australian Jobs) to seek their views on whether the industry 
breakdown was broadly consistent with their outlook for the economy going forward. 
This was the only table of employment projections sent to the Treasury.


